
Year 1 and 2 Newsletter  

Friday 27th November 2015.  

 

 English: 
The children have continued to 

develop their writing skills based on their 

unit about adverts. The children are 

excited to advertise the upcoming Big 

Bake and Christmas fair.  

 

In their Read, Write, Inc lessons the 

children have continued to apply their 

phonics to their reading and their 

writing. The children have been working 

exceptionally hard on Friday’s to 

complete a Big Write based on the 

book they have been reading in their 

RWI sessions.  

 

The year 2 children have been super 

this week when completing their 

assessments for reading and writing. We 

are extremely proud of their learning.  

 

 
 

Reminders 

 

Christmas Play: 

Please book your tickets for the Christmas 

play. There are two performances.  

1. Wednesday 9th December at 10am.  

2. Thursday 10th December at 2pm. 

The children are really excited to perform 

‘Mary’s Knitting’ to you.  

 

Bake sale: 

We are now accepting donations so we can 

start baking lots of yummy treats to sell before 

the performances and after school on the 

Wednesday and Thursday afternoons. Please 

hand all donations to the class teachers.  

 

Homework: 

With reward day around the corner please 

ensure your child has completed 10 pieces of 

English and Maths homework as well as 

regular reading. Reward day is Thursday 17th 

December.  

 

 

 

Science: 
In KS1, the children have been learning 

about healthy eating. They have all 

researched the healthy food plate and 

they are beginning to identify the 5 

main food groups.  

 

The children have also thought about 

what a healthy meal could be.  

 

We have thoroughly enjoyed our 

Science topic so far this year.  

 

 

 

 

 

Mathematics: 
The children have been super busy 

learning in their new maths groups!  

 

In Miss Larbey’s maths groups the 

children have learnt about odd and 

even numbers and they have been 

practising their multiplication facts. 

They then used their times tables to 

solve multiplication sums on a number 

line.  

 

In Miss Brock’s and Mrs Goodwin’s 

classes the children have been 

learning about subtraction. They have 

enjoyed using practical equipment to 

solve subtraction problems.  
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